Coronavrus

De Vesci Tennis Club

Return to Play Rules and Protocols – Phase 3

Dear Member,

Great news – from Monday 29th June 2020 following Government and Tennis Ireland directives we are permitted to play both singles and doubles largely unrestricted. Social distancing of 2 metres should still be observed whenever possible.

Also you may now share a set of tennis balls but care should be taken to avoid all facial contact.

We have also decided to permit bookings of a maximum of 2 consecutive hours rather than the current 1 hour restriction.
The Clubhouse remains closed for safety reasons and this will be kept under constant review by the Committee and be guided by continued progress in containing the Covid 19 outbreak.
Summer Camps for children are due to commence on Monday 6th July 2020. To facilitate demand the Committee has agreed to provide our coach, Taghg Johnston, exclusive use of Courts 2,3 and 4 until 1pm daily Monday to Friday. He will also have exclusive use of one court each weekday up to 8pm.
We have updated the Rules and Protocols to reflect the changes and would ask you to remain vigilant and always practice good hygene. In particular use the hand sanitiser immediately before and after play and practice 2 metre social distancing at all times where possible.

It is in everyone's interest to adhere strictly to the Rules and Protocols as any Covid 19 outbreak linked to the Club could result in immediate full closure of our facilities.

Please do not visit the Club if you are displaying symptoms or if you have had any recent contact with Covid 19.

Another step forwards – play tennis safely and enjoy your Summer.

The Committee.

June 2020.

Please note the Committee does not accept any responsibility for non compliance and we provide  these measures to reduce the possibility of any Covid 19 being transmitted within the Club.

IMPORTANT DEADLINE NOTICE.

A few subscriptions are still outstanding and you are asked to make payment on or before 15th July 2020.

Failure to make payment by that date and we will assume you no longer wish to be a member and we will proceed to remove your name from our Register of Members.

Please note if interested Pavilion membership is available for a nominal amount.

